Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Chris Glenn [cnglenn@treadwellrollo.com]

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2011 3:02 PM

To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

Subject: Documentation of 30-Day Extension for 2855 Mandela Parkway FSCAP
Hi Paresh,

Thank you for the voicemail last week while | was away on vacation. This email is to document that you’ve granted a 30-
day extension for submittal of the FS/CAP for the property at 2855 Mandel Parkway. We look forward to submitting
that document very soon.

Thank you,
Chris

Christopher N. Glenn, P.E., LEED GA
Project Engineer

Treadwell & Rollo, Inc. | A Langan Company Environmental and Geotechnical Consultants
501 14th Street, 3rd Floor, Oakland, California 94612

Voice: 510-874-4500 x574 Fax: 510-874-4507

Mobile: 510-384-2626

Check out T&R’s Blog!
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